
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

December 21, 2018 
 
 
Senator Harry Brown     Representative Dean Arp 
N.C. Senate                                                                                  N. C. House of Representatives   
300 N Salisbury Street, Room 300-B   300 N Salisbury Street, Room 529 
Raleigh, NC 27603-5925     Raleigh, NC 27603-5925 
Via email and Hand Delivery    Via email and Hand Delivery 
 
Subject: NCDEQ Public Records Request Production – Atlantic Coast Pipeline Project 
 
Dear Senator Brown and Representative Arp: 
 
On behalf of the North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality (NCDEQ), please find enclosed a flash drive 
containing documents in response to your November 16, 2018 public records request. This production contains 
documents collected from NCDEQ staff which are responsive to your request and meet the definition of a public 
record as described in N.C. Gen. Stat. § 132-1 et seq.  
 
Additional files responsive to your request are available on NCDEQ’s public Laserfiche website in the DEQ 
Atlantic Coast Pipeline folder located at:  
https://edocs.deq.nc.gov/WaterResources/Browse.aspx?isTimeout=1&dbid=0 
 
NCDEQ is working diligently to identify, review, and produce additional responsive documents. Any newly 
identified documents will be made available to you as they are collected and processed.  
 
Reasonable efforts have been made to ensure that no privileged or protected information has been disclosed.  
However, NCDEQ reserves its right to assert any and all applicable privileges or protections with regard to 
any such documents which may be, or may have been, inadvertently disclosed.  Any disclosure by NCDEQ is 
not intended to and should not be construed as a waiver with regard to the disclosed document or any related 
documents or subject matter.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 919-707-8668.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
John Lucey  
Legislative Liaison 
 
Enclosures  
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